
Newsletter 25.10.2019 

 Emerald News  

We had a wonderful time on the trip Monday at the Bristol Aquarium, the children learnt a 

lot and have written some fantastic recounts! Thank you to the helpers!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we have been using the method of finding the difference to take away using 

blocks or a number line. Perhaps you could ask how to find the difference.  

We also performed our sea shanty songs in assembly this week and the children were 

amazing, I can’t wait for you to see them perform! 

There is a note in book bags about our Pirate Day Monday 4th 

November. We are going to have a Pirate Day as part of the children’s 

economic awareness and the year of citizenship. The children can come 

dressed as a pirate and may bring a donation of £1 or more in support of 

the RNLI.  

Journal share, dancing and singing:  Thursday 7th November @ 2:30-3:15.  

Christmas performance dates: Monday 9th December @2:00pm  

                                                     Wednesday 11th December @10:00am 

Have a lovely half term!!  

Miss Tyler  ☺ 


